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NO to authorizing sprawling, large-lot residential subdivisions outside urban growth 

boundaries in a way that will not alleviate the state’s housing shortage. 

NO to incentivizing developers to purchase productive agricultural land and stop the 

food and fiber production that crucially supports Oregon communities. 

Density belongs inside urban growth boundaries; farmland belongs in production; and 

farmers need farmland to remain affordable.  


